
Marysville Borough  
Finance Committee Minutes 

March 3, 2021 
5:30 PM 

     
The Finance Committee Meeting was called to order at 5:30 pm on Wednesday, 
March 3, 2021 at the Marysville Borough Office. Present were council members Dave 
Magee, Charles Wentzel and Brian Webster Also present were, Borough Manager, 
Zachary Border and Administrative Assistant, Kim Charles    
 
 
Long Term Planning 
The Committee wanted updated numbers on all projects on long term planning  
  
 
New Business 

 
1. Security System Proposal 

The Committee stated the money was not in the budget this year and while all of the 
committee was supportive of the cameras It was thought it maybe better for next 
years budget. The committee also wanted to research doing the cameras in house 
instead of using a company.   
  

2. Pool Salary Proposal  
 
Rich Stees presented different options for increases for the pool staff after 
discussion it was recommended that $.25 raises to the concession staff and $.50 to 
the lifeguards   
 

3. MS4 Financial Options  
 
Zach presented two options to the committee on loans one from Members First and 
the second from Pennvest.  The committee was leaning on bringing in Pennvest for 
further discussion. Rich Stees said he had a conversation with Steve Deck who is the 
Tri-County Executive director who stated that Dauphin County was in the middle of 
putting together a group of municipalities who would work together to deal with 
stormwater issues and invited Marysville to join. Zach will reach out to Steve to see 
what would be involved in the process.       

 
4. Employee Handbook Revision  

 
This will be placed in the 2022 budget.  

 
Old Business 
 

1. 2021 Budget  
No Discussion   
 



 
 

Other Business 
 
 
Public Comment  
 
 
 
 
                                               Next Meeting April, 7 2020                                                      


